From: Johnson. Jason

To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: Please Support HB 2795
Date: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 12:07:18 PM

To whom it may concern,

I urge you to support HB 2795. | believe that the pursuit of cougars using hounds in Oregon
should be legal. Through first hand experience, while deer and elk hunting my hunting
partners and | have experienced an increase in the sighting of these cougars and an increase in
cougar sign. | have found a number of calf/fawn skeletons in areas | never use to see them.
Other predators are not present in these areas. It's not realistic to manage the cougar population
without the use of hounds. Please show your support for HB 2795.

Thank you,
Jason Johnson
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